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The last month’s key building project progress points from Boldt include: 

  
• Installed interior glass in metal door frames. 
• Installed solid surface tops on ground and lower levels. 
• Installed vanities on ground level. 
• Installed ceramic tile in restrooms. 
• Installed acoustical ceiling grid. 
• Installed east skylight. 
• Installed Internet lines. 
• Installed learning stair. 
• Installed handrail at connecting stairs. 
• Installed freight elevator. 
• Installed north curtain wall at pre-function hall outside meeting rooms. 
• Installed metal panel and metal panel insulation. 
• Graded parking lot. 
• Poured curb and gutter. 
• Installing mechanical, electrical, plumbing and fire protection. 
• Installing flooring. 
• Painting on all levels. 
• Began specialty install. 
• Began installing passenger elevators. 
• Began installing doors and hardware. 
• Began installing sidewalk. 

  

Opening day for the new library is on track for early 2025.  
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View of The Commons from Upper Level 
 

 

Ground Level Service Desk Installation 
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Additional Updates 



  

• We’re getting ready to move back to the renovated library at 225 N. Oneida St. this fall. We’ll be closing 
our location at 3000 E. College Ave. to move back. Our last day open at 3000 E. College Ave. will 
be Monday, November 25. 

  
To pack and move, the library building will be closed for several weeks. Our first day open at 225 N. Oneida St. 
will be early 2025, exact date to be determined. We’ll communicate the opening date as we finalize the 
construction schedule. 
  
Learn more about what to expect during the building closure. 
  

• Skidmore, Owings & Merrill has shared architectural fly through animations. Floor plans and renderings 
are available for viewing online. Please note furnishing colors in the animations and renderings are 
subject to change. 
  

• Friends of Appleton Public Library and the Capital Campaign Committee continue to make strong 
fundraising progress. To date they have raised $11.7 M of their $12 M goal. 

 

 

https://apl.org/temporarylibraryclosure/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLjXMAcgW6ztqaLxsmqhVESI5CxslsX1mv
https://apl.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/FloorPlans_Web.pdf
https://apl.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Renderings_Web.pdf
https://apl.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Renderings_Web.pdf
https://www.friendsofapl.org/

